



## ☀️ English Summer Workbook ☀️

Dear Students ,  
the summer vacation, it is a wonderful time to experience  
and practice your English. In this workbook, you will find 8  
tasks .



חוברת עבודת קיץ באנגלית לתלמידי הקבצה ב' 

תלמידים ותלמידות יקרים,

אתם יוצאים לחופשת קיץ, וזה זמן נהדר להיחשף לשפה האנגלית וכן לתרגל אותה.

לפניכם חוברת ובה 8 משימות. עליכם לבחור ולפתור לפחות 5 משימות מתוכן.

**בחלק א':** ענו על שלושה דפי עבודה לפחות, כל אחד בדף נפרד.

**חלק ב':** קרא וענה לפחות על 2 דפי עבודה. זכרו- ככל שתקראו תוכלו להשתפר באנגלית

כל העבודות צריכות להיות מוגשות בכתב יד בלבד. עבודה מודפסת לא תיבדק ותקבל ציון אפס. 

הציון יתבסס על כתיבה מובנת, תקינה ומאורגנת לפי חוקי השפה והדקדוק. 

בתחילת השנה יערך מבדק לכל הכיתות ובו החומר של עבודת הקיץ. 

הגשת עבודה מלאה, מסודרת ונאה תזכה בתוספת נקודות .

**מאחלים לכם חופשה בטובה ומהנה,  
להתראות ב- 1 בספטמבר!**

**Part A- Answer at least THREE tasks-**

**חלק א': קרא וענה לפחות על דף עבודה אחד. זכרו- ככל שתקראו תוכלו להשתפר באנגלית**



**Vocabulary Practice- דף עבודה 1: אוצר מילים**

על דף שורות ריק כתוב שם מלא בעברית ובאנגלית, כותרת מספר דף העבודה וענה על השאלות ככל שתענה על יותר משימות כך אנו מאמינים, תוכלו לשפר את רמת האנגלית שלך.

**Part 1: Vocabulary Sentences**

- ..... 1. I usually see my cousins on the weekend.
- ..... 2. I feel sad after I have a fight with a friend.
- ..... 3. I think it's a terrible idea to smoke.
- ..... 4. My friends help me choose the clothes I buy.

**Part 2: Multiple Choice Questions**

Circle the correct answers to show you understand the questions.

1. Why are you sad?
- a. I had a fight with my mother.
  - b. I had a great time at summer camp.
2. What do you usually do on the weekends?
- a. I go to school.
  - b. I have fun with my friends.
3. Why did you choose me for the job?
- a. Because you are the best.
  - b. Because you are lazy.
4. What can we do? Do you have an idea?
- a. Let's go to the park.
  - b. Great. I'll take it.
5. What was so terrible about the hotel?
- a. The food was very good.
  - b. Our room was dirty.

## דף עבודה 2: מילות שאלה (Wh- Questions)

על דף שורות ריק כתוב שם מלא בעברית ובאנגלית, כותרת מספר דף העבודה וענה על השאלות ככל שתענה על יותר משימות כך אנו מאמינים, תוכלו לשפר את רמת האנגלית שלך.

### Look! (העתק ולמד)

- Who? = מי?
- When? = מתי?
- What? = מה?
- Where? = איפה? / לאן?
- Why? = למה?

### Part A: Match A to B

Match the question word to its correct logical answer.

התאם והעתק את התשובות

| A         | Answer | B                        |
|-----------|--------|--------------------------|
| 1. What?  | .....  | a. At Pizza Joe.         |
| 2. Why?   | .....  | b. Because we're hungry. |
| 3. Where? | .....  | c. At 4 o'clock.         |
| 4. When?  | .....  | d. Dan.                  |
| 5. Who?   | .....  | e. Pizza.                |

### Part B: Complete the Questions

Complete the questions with the words from column A in exercise A.

השלם את מילת השאלה המתאימה לפי התשובה

- Why do you need a cellphone?      Answer: I want to SMS my friends.
1. \_\_\_\_\_ are you going?      Answer: To Tali's house.
2. \_\_\_\_\_ time is it?      Answer: It's 10 o'clock.
3. \_\_\_\_\_ is calling, please?      Answer: It's Omar.
4. \_\_\_\_\_ is Tomer's birthday?      Answer: Next week.

## **דף עבודה 3: מיון, פיסוק ותרגום** (Classification, Mechanics & Translation)

על דף שורות ריק כתוב שם מלא בעברית ובאנגלית, כותרת מספר דף העבודה וענה על השאלות ככל שתענה על יותר משימות כך אנו מאמינים, תוכלו לשפר את רמת האנגלית שלך.

### **Part A: Circle the word that doesn't belong.**

Which word that does not match the category?

איזו מילה לא מתאימה למילת כותרת המודגשת

1. **Soft things:** fur ♦ tree ♦ hair
2. **In the past:** last month ♦ yesterday ♦ tomorrow
3. **Jobs:** teacher ♦ zookeeper ♦ sister
4. **Wild animals:** kittens ♦ bears ♦ crocodiles
5. **Positive words:** interesting ♦ ugly ♦ clean

### **Part B: Rewrite the sentences correctly.**

Use capital letters and periods (full stops).

העתיקו את המשפטים עם אותיות גדולות, במקומות הנדרשים בלבד, ונקודה בסוף משפט.

1. my friend lives in tel aviv  
○ **Answer:** \_\_\_\_\_
2. there are many unusual animals in australia  
○ **Answer:** \_\_\_\_\_
3. ann and alan went to haifa last month  
○ **Answer:** \_\_\_\_\_
4. sheila was born in manhattan, new york  
○ **Answer:** \_\_\_\_\_

### **Part E: Translate the sentences. תרגמו לעברית**

1. I have an idea!  
○ **Answer:** \_\_\_\_\_
2. Dan takes care of my cat when I'm not home.  
○ **Answer:** \_\_\_\_\_
3. I don't know which color to choose.  
○ **Answer:** \_\_\_\_\_
4. I look like my sister.  
○ **Answer:** \_\_\_\_\_
5. We always have fun in Eilat.  
○ **Answer:** \_\_\_\_\_
6. Where are you going?  
○ **Answer:** \_\_\_\_\_



## קריאה וכתובה של שנים

## 4 דף עבודה (Reading & Writing Years)

Look! (מילון עזר)

- 1922 = nineteen twenty-two
- 2009 = two thousand nine

### Part A: Match A to B

| Column A | Answer | Column B                 |
|----------|--------|--------------------------|
| 1. 1767  | .....  | a. two thousand ten      |
| 2. 2010  | .....  | b. nineteen forty-five   |
| 3. 1699  | .....  | c. eighteen hundred      |
| 4. 1800  | .....  | d. seventeen sixty-seven |
| 5. 1945  | .....  | e. sixteen ninety-nine   |

### Part B: Number the years in the correct order.

כתוב את השנה במספר ומספר את השנים לפי סדר כרונולוגי, מהעבר להווה

..... a. seventeen twenty-five

..... b. sixteen thirty-six

..... c. fifteen hundred

..... d. two thousand ten

..... e. nineteen seventy

### **BONUS:** Part C: Write the years in words.

1. 1799 *seventeen ninety-nine*

2. 2000 \_\_\_\_\_

3. 1910 \_\_\_\_\_

4. 1845 \_\_\_\_\_

5. 1667 \_\_\_\_\_

### Part D: When were you born? Write the year in words.

מתי נולדת? העתיקו את המשפט והשלימו במילים

I was born in \_\_\_\_\_

## Reading Comprehension דף עבודה 5 : קטע קריאה

קרא את הקטע, על דף שורות ריק כתוב שם מלא בעברית ובאנגלית, כותרת מספר דף העבודה וענה על השאלות

Read the article. Then answer the questions below

### **THE MOST IMPORTANT MEAL**

Is it hard for you to remember things on a test? Are you usually tired in school? Try eating breakfast! It's the most important meal of the day!

**BREAKFAST IS IMPORTANT**

When you wake up in the morning, your body needs food. So give it what it wants! Have a good breakfast. It will help you to learn better and get better grades.

Why? Because it's hard to study when you are hungry. Healthy food gives you energy to start your day.

**A GOOD BREAKFAST**

Breakfast is easy to make. And it only takes a few minutes to make. So tomorrow morning, take ten minutes to eat a delicious breakfast. Have some eggs, cheese, milk, bread and a glass of fresh orange juice. You'll be happy you did!



### Questions

1. The writer says that eating breakfast .....
- a. is good for you
  - b. makes you tired

#### Breakfast Is Important

2. Read the sentences. Write T (true) or F (false).

- ..... 1. In the morning your body needs food.  
..... 2. Breakfast helps you get good grades.  
..... 3. It's easy to learn when you are hungry.  
..... 4. Healthy food gives you energy.

#### A Good Breakfast

4. Complete the sentences with one word. The writer says:

1. It is \_\_\_\_\_ to make breakfast.  
2. It takes \_\_\_\_\_ minutes to eat breakfast.

5. Give three examples of healthy food that you can eat for breakfast.

1. .... 2. .... 3. ....

6. Who is the writer of the article talking to?

- a. teachers
- b. parents
- c. students

7. Where do you think you would find this article?

- a. in a teen magazine
- b. in a sports magazine
- c. in a newspaper

דף עבודה 7: קטעי קריאה - בלוגים (Reading Comprehension - Blogs)

# Around Israel

- Home
- About
- Services
- Clients
- Contacts

## Andy's Travel Blog

I am in Ein Gedi. It is the perfect place for a vacation. Yesterday, I took a jeep tour and saw the desert by moonlight. It was amazing!

5 This morning, I walked along Nachal David. It is an easy hike (it takes about one hour) and then I swam in a beautiful pool. The water was very cold!

There is a water park at Kibbutz Kalya – not far from Ein Gedi. I want to go there tomorrow. That will be fun!

## Sharon and Karen's Blog

10 Today we visited the museum at Masada. It's a very special museum. You walk around the museum with earphones. You listen to the story of what happened on Masada almost two thousand years ago. When you visit

15 Israel, don't miss it!

## Daniel's Blog

I am traveling in the north of Israel. Today I am visiting the Druze village of Peki'in. It is one of the oldest Druze villages in Israel. It has beautiful gardens and lots of

20 olive and fruit trees.

I am now sitting in a restaurant. I ordered kebab and chips. I can't wait to eat. I'm so hungry!

After lunch I am going to visit Savta Jamila. She has a big shop in the center of the village. She makes special soaps

25 from olive oil. I hope I will find some nice presents there.

1. Answer who. כיתבו מי עשה את הדברים הבאים

- Who took a jeep tour?
- Who is in the north of Israel?
- Who visited a museum?
- Who has plans for the next day?
- Who is writing in a restaurant?

Andy/ Sharon and Karen/ Daniel  
 Andy/ Sharon and Karen/ Daniel  
 Andy/ Sharon and Karen/ Daniel  
 Andy/ Sharon and Karen/ Daniel  
 Andy/ Sharon and Karen/ Daniel

### Andy's Travel Blog

2. Complete the sentences with **ONE** word.

- Andy saw the \_\_\_\_\_ by moonlight.
- Andy's hike was about one \_\_\_\_\_.
- Andy says that the water park will be \_\_\_\_\_.

### Sharon and Karen's Blog

3. Write T (true) or F (false).

- ..... 1. A guide took Sharon and Karen around the museum.
- ..... 2. They learned about the history of Masada.
- ..... 3. They think it's a good idea to visit the museum.

### Daniel's News Blog

4. Answer the questions.

- Where in Israel is Peki'in?

\_\_\_\_\_

- What is Daniel going to have for lunch?

\_\_\_\_\_

- Where is Savta Jamila's shop?

\_\_\_\_\_

- What does she make? \_\_\_\_\_

### Part B- Bonus

Write one thing you learned about each of the places the people wrote about in their blog.

- Nachal David:

\_\_\_\_\_

- Masada: \_\_\_\_\_

- Peki'in: \_\_\_\_\_

- \_\_\_\_\_

## Task 8: Writing Portfolio - My Summer Diary or Letter

משימה 8: משימת כתיבה - יומן אישי או מכתב לחבר

Choose ONE of the options below and write your assignment in handwriting in the space provided. (40-80 words)

בחרו באחת משתי האפשרויות הבאות וכיתבו את המטלה בכתב ידך, להגשה. (40-80 מילים)

- **Option A (Diary Entry)** :Write a diary entry describing one day of your summer vacation. It can be a special day or a regular day.

אפשרות א' (רשומה ביומן): כיתבו רשומה ביומן האישי המתארת יום אחד בחופשת הקיץ שלכם (יום מיוחד או יום רגיל). הקפידו על מבנה היומן.

- **Option B (Letter to a Friend)** :Write a letter to a friend telling them about one interesting or fun day you had during the summer. Follow the letter structure

אפשרות ב' (מכתב לחבר): כיתבו מכתב לחבר או חברה וספרו להם על יום מעניין או כיפי שהיה לכם במהלך הקיץ.